
Consultation on Telstra request for extensions to Ministerial exemptions for 
its South Brisbane and Velocity networks 

 

The Velocity network is a stain on the capabilities of fibre networks. There are 2 options offered 
currently on the network, 100/5 and 30/1. Both of which are wholly unsuitable in today’s world. 
Telstra continued refusal to even consider making the network comparable to the NBN fibre 
networks can not continue. 

There are 2 options: 

1. Telstra can bring Velocity up to speed and open it up for wholesale access exactly as it is 
with NBN, or 

2. Sell the network to NBN. 

Keeping those of us on the network as it stands can not continue! Something needs to be done. 


